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 The Senate Health, Human Services and Senior Citizens 

Committee reports favorably Senate Bill No. 2302. 

 This act, which is designated as the “New Jersey Feminine 

Hygiene Products for the Homeless Act,” provides that emergency 

shelters for the homeless that provide services to female residents 

will be required, within the limits of available funds, to make 

feminine hygiene products, including, but not limited to, sanitary 

napkins, tampons, and panty liners, available free of charge to 

females residing in the shelter.   

 As reported by the committee, Senate Bill No. 2302 is identical to 

Assembly Bill No. 3211, which was also reported by the committee on 

this date. 


